
OVERCROWDING
in Willowdale Schools     

PUBLIC MEETING
with Minister of Education

Mitzie Hunter

October 30th, 2017

Save the date . . .

Are You Concerned?
Overcrowded schools negatively impact students and staff every day in Willowdale and beyond. 

Boundary changes, increased busing, and long-term use of portables are seen as viable 
solutions, but they fall short.

Local, walkable schools are essential to healthy communities. But overcrowded schools do
not provide healthy, learning environments for our kids. Every parent should be concerned. 

This meeting is YOUR CHANCE to speak directly to the Minister of Education about overcrowding
in schools, the effect of residential development and to find out what the Ministry’s plan is. 

We are seeking solutions, not promises! 

YOUR VOICE is essential. Don’t miss this meeting!

Earl Haig Secondary School - Cafetorium
100 Princess Ave, North York                                                                            

7:00 pm 

For more information contact Trustee Alexander Brown at: 
Email: alexander.brown@tdsb.on.ca Cell: 647-391-8410, Office: 416-395-8787

PLEASE RSVP by October 27th if you plan to attend.


